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DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday—October 24, 2022 

 

Don’t forget.  This Wednesday, 10/26 is a Last Arrival start.  Classes begin one hour later 

than usual at 8:45. 

The boys’ basketball program will be holding a mandatory meeting for all students who 

would like to come out for the team this year. The meeting will take place in Costello Hall 

this Wednesday after school. 

All are welcome to room 308 after school on Thursday to close the month of October, the 

month of the rosary, by praying the Luminous mysteries of the rosary at 3:00 pm after 

school.  Please join us. 

There will be a student council meeting tomorrow morning at 7:20am in room 402. All 

members are required to attend. 

Any girl that did not attend the first basketball meeting. Please see Coach Fisher or Coach 

Doyle to get the practice schedule for next week. 

Students who are interested in volunteering for the Open House tomorrow, Tuesday, 

October 25th should come to the Knight Ambassador meeting tomorrow after school in the 

Dyer Center.  All volunteers who have already signed up should also plan to be at the 

meeting, it is a very important requirement. 

Do you love reading, chocolate, and tea? Come join ICCP's Book Club on Thursday, October 

27th in Room 408 from 3:00-3:30pm, all students and staff are welcome to come. 

Ecology Club and NHS will be collecting old gym shoes/sneakers today through Friday and 

donating them to the Got Sneakers Organization. Please consider donating any old gym 

shoes that you or your family may have during this time. Flyers with a list of desired shoe 

brands are posted throughout the school. Shoe donations will be sent to those in need or 

repurposed and kept out of landfills. Collection bins are outside the main office Please see 

Ms. Hawrysz or Ms. Wagner if you have any questions. 

 


